
909 Silver Lake Blvd., Dover, Delaware 19904, (302) 734-6799 

 

 
 
 
 
April 15, 2020 
 
Dear Stockholder,  
 
Recently, we provided you with Chesapeake Utilities Corporation’s (i) 2019 Annual 
Report on Form 10-K; and (ii) our Notice of Virtual 2020 Annual Meeting of Stockholders 
and accompanying Proxy Statement describing the matters to be voted on by 
stockholders at our upcoming Annual Meeting on May 7, 2020. 
 
As indicated in our prior letter, enclosed herein is our 2019 Company Annual Report, 
which includes a summary of both our financial highlights for 2019 and our steadfast 
commitment to environmental, social and governance stewardship.  
 
Thank you for your investment in Chesapeake Utilities Corporation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

  
James F. Moriarty 
Executive Vice President, General Counsel, Corporate Secretary and  
Chief Policy and Risk Officer 


